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MEETINGS AND
ANNOUNCEMENTS

The 30th annual meeting of the International Society for the Study of the Lumbar Spine
will be held in Vancouver, Canada, May 13—17, 2003. If you are interested in attending the
meeting as a nonmember, you must have a paper on the program or be invited by a member.
Please contact the Secretary, Dr. Scott Boden, at Sunnybrook and Women’s Health Science
Center, Room MG 323, 2075 Bayview Avenue, Toronto M4N 3M35, Canada.

The society offers a range of grants, fellowships, and awards. More information may
be obtained by e-mail at shirley.fitzgerald@swchsc.on.ca.
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